
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: "Andrew Zircher"
Cc: Masters, William; Fink, Steven; Jenkins, Mary Ellen
Subject: Physical Activity Specialist Minor
Date: Thursday, June 14, 2012 3:04:00 PM

Dear Andy:
 
At its meeting on Friday, June 8, the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee reviewed and
unanimously approved the new Physical Activity Specialist Minor. The minor was viewed as a
valuable addition to the curriculum.
 
The Committee had a small question as to whether the reference to 5 hours of transfer credit on
the semester advising sheet might be a typo. Shouldn’t this be 6 hours of transfer credit? (Also p. 1
of the proposal lists the Disability Minor as being an EHE minor. This is an ASC minor.)
 
The minor will next be reviewed by CAA.
 
Please let me or Professor Mitch Masters (Chair of ASCC) know if you have any questions.

Best,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
 

mailto:/O=ASC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BVANKEERBERGEN
mailto:AZircher@ehe.osu.edu
mailto:masters.2@osu.edu
mailto:fink.5@osu.edu
mailto:jenkins.196@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/

